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I’m writing to you to oppose good character references for sexual predators as it’s a part
of the grooming process and a way to avoid justice and accountability for their actions.

My mother was a survivor of sexual abuse and her perpetrators never faced justice. 

I hope whatever happened to my mother never happens to anyone. These perpetrators
need to face justice and be held accountable.

Please don’t betray the people you serve.

Kind regards,




